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Were you served the food you are allergic to by Panera in 

Massachusetts? 
 
In connection with ongoing litigation, we are investigating instances between January 
28, 2012 and the present in which allergic customers of Panera restaurants in 
Massachusetts were served the food to which they were allergic after notifying Panera 
of an allergy.  
 
If you or your child:  

1) Notified Panera of an allergy and thereafter received food that contained the 
identified allergen 

2) Between January 28, 2012 and the present 
3) At a Panera located in Massachusetts 

Please contact us at: 
  
  Mary.Vargas@steinvargas.com and Laurel@Francoeurlaw.com 
 

Please	note	that	this	is	not	intended	to	solicit	clients.	Stein	&	Vargas,	LLP	and	the	
Francoeur	Law	Office	are	interested	in	talking	with	individuals	who	may	have	information	
relative	to	ongoing	litigation.		

	
	
	
	
	


